[ would like to add my name to the group of people against the location of a new
school to be built on Nuns Island.
It makes no sense to put this building at one of the busiest corner in the area.

Every day during the school year there is major traffic congestion at the corner of
Berlioz and Ile des Soeurs blvd. due to the school crossing there.

This corner, as you may know, is very close to the proposed new school.

Point Sud continues to build high rises and this will only get worse.

Surely there must be a better location.

yours truly
Ross Kennedy



